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29th Oectober, 1920.

¥r, "ebster,

_ On the 25th June last an Offieial/*etter was sent
gou regarding the provisional freeboard gssignment for
ssrs. Chantiers de Penhoet's Yard No. U5, but we do not
bpear either to have had a letter in reply wor & provisional
eeboard report. I desire to remind you of this letter
we have been requested by the Owners to advise them when
rovislonal freeboards are @ssigned.
7ith kind regards,
Yours feithfull \f

P 1y Yebstor, 1sq., z

8T7. NAZAIRE. i
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